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Docket No. 040763-TP - Request for submission of proposals for relay service, beginning in June 2005, for the 
hearing and speech impaired, and other implementation matters in compliance with the Florida 
Telecommunications Access System Act of 199 1. 

Issue 1: Should the Commission exercise the contract option to extend the Sprint Relay contract for one (1) 
year beginning June 1,2008? 
Recommendation: Staff recommends that the Commission exercise the contract option to extend the Sprint 
Relay contract for one (1) year beginning June 1,2008. 
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Issue 2: Should the Commission modify Section By Paragraph 3, Section B, Paragraph 7, and Section By 
Paragraph 56 of the Request for Proposal (RFP) as shown in the type-and-strike of analysis portion of staffs 
July 19, 2007, memorandum and incorporate the change by reference into the relay contract with Sprint as 
Amendment 3? 
Recommendation: If the Commission approves Issue 1 , staff recommends that the Commission approve the 
proposed changes to Section B, Paragraph 3; Section B, Paragraph 7; and Section By Paragraph 56 of the RFP as 
shown in the type-and-strike of analysis portion of staffs July 19, 2007, memorandum and incorporate the 
changes into the contract with Sprint as Amendment 3, effective June 1, 2008 upon the signature of the 
Commission’s Executive Director and Sprint. 

Issue 3: Should the Commission approve Mr. Joe Naulty, and Mr. Isaac Abenchuchan as Advisory Committee 
members to replace Ms. Kathy Zarate and Mr. Chris Wagner, effective immediately? 
Recommendation: Yes. The Commission should approve Mr. Joe Naulty and Mr. Isaac Abenchuchan, as 
Advisory Committee members to replace Ms. Kathy Zarate and Mr. C h s  Wagner effective immediately. 

Issue 4: Should this docket be closed? 
Recommendation: No. This docket should remain open for the duration of the contract. 


